
Thank you for reaching out to the nonprofit partners during the COVID -19 
outbreak. 

The Coweta Cancer Support Group is the main organization that I actually 
have hands on with Billie Cloudsdale, Director and Sue Martine, 
Treasurer. We are all volunteers working to assist cancer patients in 
recovery/treatment who are experiencing financial crisis. We are able to 
do this with donations from the community, as Newnan Utilities has done 
for us. Our referrals come from the Cancer Wellness Center and 
oncologists. Depending on how long this crisis lingers, we may need more 
help. We will use our funds for as long as they last.

Thank you again for considering our organization.

Pat Craven, Secretary CCSG     
ejcraven1935@gmail.com                                                             
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